
Re: 3/18/2022 Fentress Chestnut 2Bedroom MW
From Dustin Marcum <dustin.marcum@beach-vacation.com>
To <reservations@rooms101.com>
Cc Myrtlewood Villas <info@myrtlewoodvillas.com>
Date 09/03/2022 07:42

Hello Michele,

Thanks for reaching out!

We booked the unit per your request confirmation number: 279619.

Regards,

Dustin

On Wed, Mar 9, 2022 at 11:22 AM <reservations@rooms101.com> wrote:

Please book this reservation:



3/18/2022 4 nights Fentress Chestnut 2Adults and 2 Children.



Thanks

Michele
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